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The Department of Zoology organized the Welcome Meeting for the first year students on
12.10.2023. The meeting was chaired by the Principal Dr Pramilarani Behera. HOD Zoology,
Prof. Manjushree Swain and Mr. Ranjit Das were present in the meeting. They welcomed the
students and encouraged them to participate wholeheartedly in academic, co-curricular and
extra curricular activities. The meeting was well attended by the students of the Department of
Zoology.




